
Hi Beauties! I pray you all are well and safe! 

 

As a professional Makeup Artist, proper hygiene, sanitation and maintaining a healthy and 

safe environment for my clients is and has always been a top priority. 

That said, due to Covid-19 we are taking extra measures to go beyond normal protocol to 

ensure the health and safety of all. For that reason and to comply with the 

recommendation shut down all non-essential businesses. Carolina Glam Makeup Studio 

and Glam Bar has closed it’s doors and will remain closed for the foreseeable future due to 

the Coronavirus crisis. All current appointments have been cancelled and rescheduled.  

While the studio is closed I am taking extra measures to clean and disinfect the studio and 

all tools, makeup brushes and products are thoroughly sanitized and disinfected for your 

continued safety. Additionally, I am working on new summer offers and packages to 

celebrate the re-opening as soon as I can. 

In the meantime, I will definitely continue to keep in touch with you through my social 

media platforms to let you know when we can see you for your next appointment. Feel free 

to reach out to purchase gift certificates to say Happy Mothers’ Day or just to give a gift 

for a future service to share with someone during this time, that they can redeem as soon 

as it is safe to do so! 

I am closely monitoring the COVID 19 situation and will take all necessary action to keep 

my clients safe during this heightened period related to Coronavirus (COVID-19), I want to 

be as proactive as possible to ensure the health and wellness of my guests.  This is a fluid 

situation that we continue to monitor for new updates as well as operating and protocol 

guidelines to contain the potential spread.  At Carolina Glam, sanitation and safety have 

always been paramount.  Our sanitation and hygiene procedures are based on best 

practices, licensure and current CDC guidelines for preventing the spread of communicable 

diseases. 

• Team members wash their hands and use hand sanitizer between all clients. 

• Tools and equipment are sanitized and/or disposed of after use. 

• Linens and towels are laundered in commercial-grade machines using hot water and 

fragrance-free detergents. 

• Sheets are commercially cleaned after each use. 

• All high-touch areas are wiped with disinfectant wipes throughout the day. 



• All locations are cleaned and disinfected nightly using hospital-grade disinfectants and 

during this period we have increased our cleaning protocols to thoroughly disinfect all 

high-touch areas nightly. 

 

Best Practices for All to Stay Healthy(from the CDC) 

• Stay home when you are sick, especially with flu-like symptoms. 

• Wash your hands frequently with warm, soapy water for at least 20 seconds. 

• Regularly apply hand sanitizer. 

• Cover your mouth with tissues when you sneeze, and discard used tissues in the trash. 

• Avoid touching your face (eyes, nose and mouth). 

• Avoid hugging, kissing and handshakes whenever possible. 

• Clean frequently touched surfaces. 

 

I will keep in touch to let you know when we will be reopening- keep an eye out for the 

updates! Looking forward to welcoming you back soon! 
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